

Conservation Commission
Milfoil Committee Agenda

For Wednesday, November 5th, 2014 @ 8:00 AM @ Moultonborough Public
Library

Agenda:

- Minutes
- Financial Report
- Budget review
2014
2015
- Year end committee reports
- DES Application for 2015
- Update annual Activities (to do) list
- Test of herbicide barrier
- Surveying

Action Items:

A21: Karin will discuss further with Amy, in order to have a program in shallow water for harvesting. Status: ongoing

A23: Paul A. will send Ginny a request for more volunteers for lake hosts to be sent out to her “interest list” distribution list. Status: postponed

A24: Markers: for next time we make them, Karin will take a look at the getting the materials cheaper, likely to be done in the winter.

A26: Scott will start a list of ramps and whether there are signs at them. ongoing

A28: In the spring, we need to make sure we closely check the areas G and H as a test of the 1-2 punch method (using first Diquat and then 2,4-D.)

A29: Bev will work with Alison to get a notice on the MMC website for the spot to look for water restrictions. For example: June: none, July: none, September: in effect. She will add the September treatment map to the website.

A30: Ginny will send out a general notice to volunteers, if you see signs to take them down

A31: Scott will help Karin with budget info and year end summaries.

A32: Karin should receive a report from each subgroup, weed watchers (Bev), lake hosts (Paul A.) , QC (Karin) and harvesting (Al). The timeframe is by next meeting. Reports should include

the number of volunteer hours completed compared to the prior year. Last year's annual report should be used as a basis for this year.

A33: Scott will ask Carter if there is any space in the December tax newsletter for our report.